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HB 2007 "Directs Environmental Quality Commission to adopt by rule diesel engine emission 
standards for medium-duty trucks and heavy-duty trucks." 
Oregon's weak standards for diesel mean we are a dumping ground for dirty diesel trucks that 
don't comply with California's stronger rules. As well as the climate change impacts of diesel 
fuel, its emissions also contribute to asthma and other respiratory  diseases and cardiovascular 
conditions.    
I heard that old diesel trucks end up in Oregon from California due to our lax standards.  Let's 
catch up!   
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